
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Sept. 30, 2014 

New Non-Emergency Number for Police and Fire 

954-764-4357 

NORTH LAUDERDALE, Fla. – Residents of North Lauderdale should begin using 

954-764-4357, the new phone number, for non-emergency fire and police related issues.  

 

Residents should use the number to report crimes and suspicious activities that fall into this 

category if: (a) those that don't involve serious personal injury, property damage, or property 

loss; (b) ones in which there is no possibility that the suspect is still at the scene or is likely to 

return to the scene; and (c) ones for which an immediate response is not needed. 

 

If there is an emergency, or if a resident is any doubt the situation is an emergency, it is best to 

call 911.  
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